
Greetings SIHA Supporters! 

Are you missing the incredible natural beauty of the Salmon River-Sawtooth country? We get it! So let 

us bring it to you while you're sheltering in place.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

It's our sincerest hope you and your loved ones are safe and healthy as we experience the coronavirus 

effects together. It's during these difficult times we have the opportunity to unite around causes that 

connect us to a larger community. 

SIHA is honored to be a part of the 2020 Idaho Gives community, and we ask that you join our campaign. 

With your support, we can ensure that we continue to provide our community and visitors with the 

opportunity to connect more deeply to the area through our educational programs at the Redfish Visitor 

Center & Gallery and the Stanley Museum.  

 

 

https://www.idahogives.org/organizations/sawtooth-association
https://discoversawtooth.org/redfish-center-gallery
https://discoversawtooth.org/redfish-center-gallery
https://discoversawtooth.org/museum-ice-house


How you can help: please visit us at Idaho Gives for more details and to make a donation between April 

23 - May 7. 

Here's a sneak-peak of our giving levels: 

 $5 You can make a difference! Help us reach our 50 donor 

goal during Idaho Gives! 

 $10 Junior Ranger Angel: covers one child participating in a 

Junior Ranger program.  

 $20 Sawtooth Treasure: covers a 1-hour Naturalist discovery 

station. 

 $40 Idaho Gem: covers a 1-hour Naturalist trailhead portal 

on Leave No Trace principles and wilderness travel. 

 $80 Naturalist Champion: covers a Naturalist programming 

for a day including a Junior Ranger program, a guided walk 

and a discovery station. 

Help us reach our goal of 50 donors!  

After making a donation, please help us spread the word about our organization. Share our Idaho Gives 

campaign along with your SIHA experiences! Post your Stanley Museum visit to Facebook and tag 

@SawtoothAssociation, tweet about your kids participating in a Junior Ranger program, create an 

Instagram story based on your Redfish Lake boat tour or interaction with a SIHA Naturalist and tag 

@SIHA_IG or share your Smokey the Bear selfie on all your social media platforms. 

Thank you for being a part of our SIHA community! We greatly appreciate your continued support which 

allows us to protect and preserve the Salmon River-Sawtooth country through preservation and 

education. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From your friends at SIHA, 

Stay positive. Stay safe. Stay healthy. 

  

 

https://www.idahogives.org/organizations/sawtooth-association
https://www.facebook.com/sawtoothassociation/
https://www.instagram.com/siha_ig/

